[bookmark: _GoBack]Pro-Shop and course procedures during the Covid-19 pandemic
As a Club we need to try and keep everyone protected as best we can during these worrying times, in order to allow the shop and course to remain open we have introduced the following measures for the foreseeable future. Only the strict co-operation of all Members and visitors will ensure that we remain open to participate in the sport we all love.
SHOP
· No more than 4 persons in the shop at a time
· If possible, please make all payments by card
· No congregating outside the shop, social distancing to be adhered to.
· Rental buggies will not be available, private buggies can be used but only one person allowed to be onboard.
Course
· Keep your distance from your playing partners
· All bunkers are now deemed GUR, all rakes have been removed, Flags are to remain in the hole and not to be touched, drinking fountains must not be used.
· Compressor will not be in operation



Competition Play

GUI/ILGU have suspended all inter Club completions and have recommended that Club qualifying competitions also be suspended, we intend to run shop sweeps for the next few weeks but with the following conditions to be put in place, this is not an ideal scenario but in order to provide competitive golf for our Members we are willing to try it out.
 
· One Member of the 4 ball to mark and return cards, disposable gloves will be provided to enter scores on computer.
· M+H will not be checking cards, so the scores entered will be taken as correct and results recorded on that basis.
